
LOIHOA Resident Issue(s) for Board Intervention 

 

In order to define what is in the scope of the LOIHOA Board of Directors’ 
responsibilities, the following Mission Statement was reviewed during the  
2011 Annual Board Meeting: 
 
To preserve the premium, natural environment that the Lakes of Indianwood provides its 
residents by fulfilling the responsibilities as stated in the LOIHOA By-laws and  
Deed Restrictions. 
 
Occasionally, a resident of the Lakes of Indianwood Subdivision may have an issue or 
situation that, in their opinion, requires the Board to review and perhaps intercede if in 
fact the issue/situation falls within the scope of the Board of Directors’ responsibilities. 
Therefore, in order for the Board to have a complete understanding of the specific 
issue/situation and to enable the tracking of it to resolution, the Board requests that all 
such inquiries be submitted in writing. 
 
The following process should be utilized: 

1. The request for assistance should be sent via e mail to board@loihoa.com 

Or USPS 

The Lake of Indianwood Subdivision Association 

540 N. Lapeer Road, No 205 

Lake Orion, MI 48362 

2. The request should contain the following information: 

a. State a summary of the issue/situation including date(s) of occurrence(s) in 

chronological order. 

b. Provide photos, if applicable, of the “before” and “after”. 

c. State which specific resident right, in your opinion, was 

violated/compromised. 

d. State what specific action you recommend be taken by the Board. 

e. State what you are willing to do to assist in the mitigation of the issue/situation 

that you have presented to the Board. 

3. The Board of Directors will review the request and will render a ruling, if the 

issue/situation is within the Board’s scope of responsibilities. If not, it will inform 

the resident of same. 

4. The Board’s ruling will be sent to the requester via email or USPS. 

Please direct any questions to:  board@loihoa.com    

mailto:board@loihoa.com

